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March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Disco 

  

We are holding our Spring Discos for children in Nursery and 

Reception on 20th April 2023.  To allow children to get ready for the 

disco, the disco will start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.45pm.  We will 

provide a drink and snack for each child.  Tickets are £4.00 and will 

be available from your Child's teacher from Monday 

27th March.  Children will not get a paper ticket but we will record 

the payment in school.  You will also be able to pay via our SCOPAY 

app. 

  

All children will have to be collected by an adult after their disco. 

  

Nursery Children will need to be dropped off and collected from the 

normal Nursery door. 

Reception Children will need to be dropped off and collected at the 

double white doors. 

  

We hope you will be able to come along to the Disco. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs E Lane 

Executive Headteacher 

 

http://www.leighbeck-inf.essex.sch.uk/

